
Minutes of the Village of South Barrington Conservancy Commission Meeting held 

March 19, 2013 at the South Barrington Village Hall 

 

Meeting was called to order at 7:05pm by Jerry Murrin. Roll was taken, present 

were commissioners, Jerry Murrin , Darryl Lustig, Nancy Munao, Diane Bodkin, 

Mayor Munao. 

Others present:   Dustin Wire, John Jagmin and Marianne Jagmin. 

Motion to approve the minutes from the Feb. 2013 meeting was made by Jerry 

Murrin and seconded by Nancy Munao. The motion passed. 

Update from John Jagmin 

---Mugs for fund raising for the projects was discussed  

---John explained the process 

---John needs an info sheet to help when he is seeking donations 

---John needs a letter from Frank Munao with the length and width of proposed 

deck in the water area. 

---John needs info from us on the trees when he proceeds to next step 

---John received the first donation from the Mayor 

---John needs a letter of introduction to the Arboretum 

Update from Dustin   

---Seeds from Dustin’s collection were divided among members for our seeding of 

the butterfly garden 

---Dustin will mow for this seeding process 

---April 6th is the seeding date,10-12 

  



 

Budget Update 

---Jerry presented the budget 

---Budget was revised, and recommended 

---Mayor Munao discussed his level of involvement after he is no longer the 

mayor 

Update on Reappointment 

---Jerry is not coming back as mentioned last meeting 

---Darryl will not seek reappointment  

---Diane was appointed to the board, and is chairperson as of April 1st 

Motion to adjourn made at 9:15 pm by Jerry  and seconded by Darryl. 

Nancy Munao 


